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26th General Meeting of the IAP, Saint Petersburg
Resolution on Financial REview Committee
ORg. Members ballot paper

Name of the voting organisation 






Please indicate how your organisation wish to vote with a tick in the appropriate box below.

The existing Financial Review Committee arrangements have been reviewed as part of the ongoing review into the Constitution and IAP Protocols.
Considering the remit of the committee (to assist the Executive Committee and the SG), its membership (members of the Executive Committee or the Senate), their appointment by the General Meeting, and that the purpose of the committee is to safeguard the financial interests of the whole Association, the Executive Committee has decided that the Financial Review Committee should formally be established as a Committee of the Association.
In accordance with Article 8.2.m of the Constitution, a Committee of the Association can only be established by resolution of the General Meeting following a proposal of the Executive Committee. The Executive Committee determines the titles, functions, powers, and procedures of such committees, either before or after such establishment. 
Resolution
The General Meeting resolves that a Financial Review Committee should be established as a Committee of the Association, in accordance with the titles, functions, powers and procedures set out in the Financial Review Committee Protocol.
Is your organisation for or against the resolution?


FOR the resolution

AGAINST the resolution
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